
 
 

Gloucester City Public Schools 
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_____________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
This is a reminder that under New Jersey Code N.J.A.C. 8:57-4.3  all pre-school students 
under 60 months of age are required  to receive an influenza vaccine  each school year 
between September 1 and December 31​. ​. 
 
Please call your child’s pediatrician immediately to schedule an appointment. If you do 
not have insurance, contact one of the following health clinics to schedule an 
appointment as soon as possible. 
 
Bellmawr Regional Health Center                                Camden Health Clinic 
35 E. Browning Road                                                    600 Market Street 
Bellmawr, NJ                                                                 Camden, NJ 
856-931-2700     856-225-5128 
 
 
Proof of vaccination must be received in order for your child to attend school after winter 
break.  If you have any questions, feel free to call the nurse’s office at 856-456-7000 Ext 
3160. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa DePrince BSN RN CSN 
Carol Rucci, BSN RN MBA 
School Nurse  
 
 
 
 
 


